Patti Leonard 10645 N. Tatum Blvd., Suite 200, #291 Phoenix, AZ 85254

April 9, 2003

Dr. Harold Wong 4568 W. Dublin Chandler AZ 85226

Dear Dr. Wong,

I had the good fortune to hear your presentation at the Independent Insurance Agents of Greater Phoenix luncheon in March. I was so pleasantly surprised at how you were able to make the topic regarding taxes, which most people avoid, into something interesting and informative.

I also know from speaking to others in attendance that they thoroughly enjoyed listening to you and appreciated the obvious amount of time and effort into tailoring it to the needs of the audience. I share the information with my customers on a regular basis and it is received with interest.

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Patti Leonard